ASX
Market Announcement

18 July 2018

New World Cobalt Limited — Trading Halt

Description

The securities of New World Cobalt Limited (the ‘Company’) will be placed in trading halt at the request of the
Company, pending the release of an announcement by the Company. Unless ASX decides otherwise, the
securities will remain in trading halt until the earlier of the commencement of normal trading on Friday, 20 July
2018 or when the announcement is released to the market.

Security Code: NWC

Issued by

Ben Secrett
Principal Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth)
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New World

COBALT

ASX Announcement
18 July 2018

REQUEST FOR TRADING HALT

In accordance with ASX Listing Rule 17.1, New World Cobalt Limited (ASX:NWC) (the Company) requests
an immediate trading halt on its securities pending an announcement in relation to the underwriting of
unlisted options in the Company (the Options). The Options are exercisable at $0.05 each on or before
31 July 2018.

The Company requests that the trading halt continue until the earlier of the commencement of normal
trading on Friday 20 July 2018 or when an announcement is made by the Company regarding the proposed
underwriting.

The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted by the ASX.

Yours faithfully

lan Cunningham
Company Secretary
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